Letters from C. Röbelen to Frederik Sander
 

229 Röbelen to Sander





Saigon, 22nd January 1886

Dear Mr. Sander,

Just back from Pnom Penh and there is nothing that can be done there. The situation worsens day by day.

Regnier is back from Manila, he appears to have collected Cypr. argus and haynaldianum. He may return there.

I shall return to Manila tonight and from there will go after Ae(rides). sander.

With kind regards,

C. Roebelen

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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